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April 22, 1941.

Dear Sir:

I have to thank you for your letter

dated April 17th in reply to mine of the 31st ultimo

in regard to Clark's International Scale.

I am glad to know that you have found

thisboale very satisfactory and accurate and that,

in your opinion, it gives the closest possible

approxination to the actual lumber in a log.

Yours sincerely,

C. H. Taggart,

In Charge of Tinber Saies.

Col. H. I. Stevein

Director of Forestry,

ortuent of Fines & Natural Resources,

Winnipes, Manitoba.
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